
ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH SCOTIA, NEW YORK 
MUSIC SELECTIONS JULY 24,   2016 

 

ENTRANCE HYMN:  539 

PREPARATION HYMN:  608 

COMMUNION HYMN: 525 

RECESSIONAL HYMN: 748S 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 

JULY 23, 2016 TO JULY 31, 2016 

If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher 

before Mass and let them know you would like to bring up  

the gifts. 

 07-23    4:00 PM   John Caruso – wife, Molly 

Esdras Mendez –  

Julianna and Chris Kremzier 

Gerardo Riggi –  

Jerry and Cathy Riggi 
 07-24 9:30 AM Genevieve Gatta – Nicholas, 

Nevaeh, Kaleb, Kylie, Connor 

William Joseph Colwell –  

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Colwell 
 07-25    9:00 AM      Mass at Immaculate Conception 
 07-26 9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 
 07-27    7:30 AM       John F. Ryan, Jr. –  

Finance Committee 
07-28               7:30 AM Robert Stanley –  

Rick and Naomi Pelletier 
07-29             7:30 AM Lorena Taylor – 

Mike and Bonnie Aldi 
07-30   4:00 PM George Gatta – First Friday Group 
  Dorothy Ward –  

Larry and Kathy DeMarco  
07-31 

 
   9:30 AM Viola Gallant –  

Bob and Marianna Gatta 

John Barberis – The Family 
 

    Scripture Readings for the Week 

Mon. 07-25 2 Cor 4:7-15                        Mt 20:20-28        

Tues. 07-26 Jer 14:17-22                        Mt 13:36-43 

Wed.  07-27 Jer 15:10, 16-21                  Mt 13:44-46 

Thur.  07-28 Jer 18:1-6                            Mt 13:47-53 

Fri.     07-29 Jer 26:1-9                            Jn 11:19-27               

Sat.    07-30 Jer 26:11-16, 24                  Mt 14:1-12 

Sun.   07-31 Eccl 1:2, 2:21-23 Col 3:1-5,9-11  
                                             Lk 12:13-21    

                  Sponsor of the Week 

                               
 

LTURGICAL MINISTERS – JULY 30 AND  31,  2016 
     4:00 PM  9:30 AM 

LECTOR A. Gregoire K. Burke 

CUP 1 K. Brooks T. Cappuccitti 

CUP 2 S. Ernst J. Guzewich 

BREAD 1 Celebrant Celebrant 

BREAD 2 T. Neals P. Johnson 

BREAD 3 Deacon Deacon 

BREAD 4 L. Neals A. Stolle 

CUP 3 B. Keegan P. Granger 

CUP 4 C. Kukan T. Walsh 

SERVER TBD A. Arocho 

SERVER  J. Rudolph 

GREETER C. Gregoire P. Johnson 

 

FINANCIAL STATISTICS:  7/11-7/17/16 
Offertory  $4,362.55 ENVELOPE USERS 148 

CHILDREN           7.40 ATTENDANCE 358 

DEBT REDUCTION         35.00   

UTILITIES       599.34   

STOLE FEES       100.00   

FF/YM FEES       120.00    

TOTAL INCOME $5,224.29 TOTAL EXPENSES $4,220.03 

 

Next weekend’s second collection is the Diocesan 

collection for Peter’s Pence.  This annual 

collection provides the Holy Father with funds to 

carry out his charitable works around the world.  

Proceeds benefit the most disadvantaged: 

victims of war, oppression & disasters.  Thank 

you for your generosity.   
 

 

 

Remember in your prayers those 

members of our parish who are sick or 

suffering in any way, as well as those in 

hospitals and nursing homes and all of 

our shut-ins.  We also pray for family, 

friends, and those who have died 

recently.   Keep in your prayers the men and 

women in our armed forces who are serving our 

country. 
 

 

 

 



SEVENTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME JULY 24, 2016                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 
 

             
The Youth Ministry program is looking for adults 

and young adults who feel called to the ministry 

of catechist.   There are openings in all grades 

 6–11.  The sessions take place one Sunday 

evening a month.  Training is provided.  If you feel 

called to join this ministry and share the faith with 

our young people, please contact Grace.  

olgsjym@gmail.com  

 

Reminder:  Registrations for grades 6-11 have 

gone out to all families.   If you have not received 

a registration, please visit www.olgsjym.org.  

Please return the registrations as soon as 

possible, so that we can plan for the fall. 

Thank you, Grace 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 We have reached 95.11% of our 

goal!  To date, 263 (correction 

from last week) families have 

responded with pledges or gifts 

totaling $67,108 toward our 

$70,555 assessment goal.   The 

Stewardship Office has begun sending 

statements to those who pledged to this 

campaign.  If you have not gotten a statement 

and feel you should, please contact Debbie at the 

Parish Office and we will check on this for you. If 

you prefer to make your payment online, please 

visit www.TheBishopsAppeal.org, click on the 

“Pledge/Donate” button in the upper right corner 

and follow the prompts. Thank you to those who 

have given to this campaign to date ~ many of 

you increased your giving this year and for that 

we are most grateful.  We will empty the “silver” 

container next week and see how close we are to 

closing this campaign.  

                       

Thanks again to those of you who have signed up 

to volunteer to serve lunches to children in Collins 

Park as part of the SICM Summer Meals Program.  

As a reminder, St. Joseph’s volunteers will be 

serving during the weeks of August 1st and 8th.  

The sign up sheet for the dates of volunteering is 

posted in HFH, if you need to check on when you 

are volunteering. 

 

 

School Supply Drive ~ it 

may seem early, but we will 

begin collecting school 

supplies for area agencies 

which distribute to the 

needy.  Take advantage of 

the “Back to School” sales that have already 

begun.  There are donation boxes in Holy Family 

Hall & the back entrance.  Monetary donations 

will also be accepted ~ please place your 

donation in an envelope marked “school 

supplies” and we will purchase additional 

supplies for you.  It is our hope to supply The City 

Mission, SICM and Scotia Food Pantry again this 

year. 

 

Our next order for 

Hannaford Cards & Reloads 

is scheduled for Tuesday, 

July 26th.  All orders must 

be at the Parish Office by 

Monday, July 25th at 10 am.    Please note that 

the new reloadable cards are currently available 

at the office and must be used for any reloads 

(old cards do not expire and any funds on those 

cards should be spent down before discarding).  

Order forms are available on the bulletin boards 

in Holy Family Hall & the back entrance.  

 

Deacon Gary O’Connor will be conducting a 

Midnight Run to New York City on Friday, August 

12.  He is in need of new men’s underwear 

(L/XL/XXL).   Donations will be collected through 

the weekend of August 6th - 7th.  There will be 

donation boxes in Holy Family Hall.  Please 

consider helping out this worthy cause.  Items are 

also distributed to homeless shelters in the 

Capital District. 
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